
Good Afternoon Nello/Sandy,

 

Thank  you for your email and sorry for my delayed reply, I have just 
returned from our honeymoon. Your service was fantastic on the wedding 
day, I especially liked the English translator you had available as at first I 
think the guests were having a bit of trouble in conveying what they wanted, 
this was sorted once the lady arrived to translate well J I will make sure I 
leave a positive review for you on your website,

 

Thank you again so much!

Vicky &  Christopher
Villa Baroncino 
05/08/2010


